
From: Huizar, Maria
To: Bernal, Sarah; Thai, Minh; Neal, Candida
Cc: Orozco, Norma; Mitre-Ramirez, Norma
Subject: FW: Planning Commission Agenda 10/22/18 RE 2525 N. Main Street
Date: Monday, October 22, 2018 2:22:04 PM

Comment for PC Boardmemebr consideration.
 
 

From: timrush@bhhscaprops.com [mailto:timrush@bhhscaprops.com] 
Sent: Monday, October 22, 2018 10:38 AM
To: Huizar, Maria <MHuizar@santa-ana.org>
Subject: Planning Commission Agenda 10/22/18 RE 2525 N. Main Street
 
Please forward this to the Planning Commission & Staff
 
Dear Chair McGloughlin and members of the Planning Commission;
 
It is my understanding that an item will come before you this evening requesting an expedited
calendar for the approval of the above project.    I would respectfully request that in the interest of
making an informed decision on a project of such a magnitude that you would reject this request.  
Santa Ana bears the burden of far too many developments where a “rush to judgement” has
resulted in very poor planning decisions leaving our city hobbled for decades with the resulting
consequences for such hasty decisions.
 
If the project is as worthy as the developer feels it is……..then it will prevail on its own merits not as
the result of a process which has the potential to appear manipulated beyond measure.
 
Thank you for your careful consideration.  
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Timothy Rush
Past President of Washington Square Neighborhood Association
Past President of Wilshire Square Neighborhood Association
Neighborhood Hero, City of Santa Ana
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